
The Boston Beer Company Statement on Company Sale Speculation

May 31, 2024 at 6:07 PM EDT

Boston, May 31, 2024 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- The Boston Beer Company, Inc. (NYSE: SAM) is aware of today’s Wall Street Journal article on
company sale speculation. We do not comment on rumors. We are fully focused on our business as an independent company and our return to
growth. 
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